Ann Arbor, Michigan
September 18, 2014

Ms. Elizabeth Rolla, P.E., Senior Project Manager
City of Ann Arbor

Project Management Services Unit

301 E. Huron St

PO Box 8647

Ann Arbor MI 48107

Dear Ms. Rolla:

We the undersigned are homeowners along a portion of Riverview Drive that is immediately
adjacent to Geddes Avenue and currently part of the Ann Arbor Township. We had been very
hopeful that the upcoming 2015 City of Ann Arbor Geddes Avenue Project would include extending
sanitary sewer and water service along Riverview and were very disappointed to learn recently that
this would not be the case. However we were encouraged to learn from you that Riverview is still on
the city's project list and that scheduling of the project will be a topic of upcoming planning
meetings.

With the intent of providing concrete encouragement to the City of Ann Arbor to schedule the
Riverview Project in the very near future, preferably as soon as 2016, we write here to affirm that
three of us (Barry/Wilson, Allen, Wade) would seek annexation to the City as soon as sewer and
water services along Riverview are put in place, and that one of us (Miller) likely would do so also.
Sincerely,

Dan Barry and Kay Wilson, 614 Riverview Drive
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Angela Miller, 615 Riverview
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James and Catherine Allen, 595 Riverview Drive
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John and Christine Wade, 559 Riverview Drive

CC: Jane Lumm, Member, Ann Arbor City Council, Second Ward



